
 

 

Parent Information Event 

Monday, 15th November 2021 

5:30 pm  

You are invited to an Information Evening, at school. 

 

There will be a presentation about our school’s strategic 

direction, the school’s self-evaluation, feedback from parent, 

children and staff surveys, an overview of the School 

Development Plan and our objectives for the coming year.   

There will then be an opportunity to ask some questions, and 

discuss the presentation with staff and governors. 

Due to room capacity and organisation, can we ask that you 

reply, by email, to express your interest and guarantee your 

seat! theoffice@stathern.leics.sch.uk 

Protocols: 

• 1 place per family 

• Masks to be worn in school 

• Please do not attend if you have any symptoms of COVID 

 

We will be sending out the PowerPoint and 

information to families after the evening.  
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